
London trip

 
Dear Parents/Carers,

As we bid farewell to another fulfilling half-term, I
am thrilled to share with you the tremendous
accomplishments and successes of our students.
Throughout these past weeks, our children have
exemplified the core values of our school –
Aspiration, Independence, and Resilience – in
every endeavor they have pursued.

Looking forward, the upcoming term promises to
be both busy and significant, especially for our
Year 2 and Year 6 students. As we approach this
critical period, I urge parents and carers to
continue supporting their children's learning
journey during the holiday break. Whether it's
through engaging in home learning activities or
fostering a love for reading, your ongoing
encouragement plays a pivotal role in their
academic progress.

As we embark on the Easter holidays, I
encourage you to take this time to enjoy precious
moments with your loved ones. May this season
be filled with joy, laughter, and enjoy memories
shared with family and friends.

I look forward to seeing you all again on the
Tuesday 16th April. 2024 

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter break,

Mr. Lovelidge

Headteacher’s message
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We are thrilled to share the incredible achievements
of our students from Key Stage 2 who embarked on
a memorable journey to London last Saturday.. 
A group of 23 children showcased their musical
talents by singing at the Tottenham Hotspur
Stadium during the Saracens versus Harlequins
rugby game. Their performance captivated the
hearts of the audience, comprised of an astounding
60,000 spectators. The game, aired live on
television, provided our students with a platform to
shine brightly.
We couldn't be prouder of our children for their
confidence and enthusiasm as they represented our
school on such a grand stage. Their dedication and
hard work truly paid off, leaving a lasting impression
on all who witnessed their performance.
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Well done to our Year 6 students who embarked on

an unforgettable adventure during the 'Parents Get

Lost' trip last week! Over the course of three

thrilling days, they immersed themselves in a

plethora of exciting and daring activities, creating

memories to last a lifetime.
We extend our deepest gratitude to the dedicated

team of organisers and leaders—Mr. Brown, Mr.

Groves, and Miss Wisdom—for their exceptional

efforts in planning and executing this remarkable

overnight excursion. Their unwavering commitment

ensured that our students had a safe, enjoyable,

and enriching experience from start to finish.

Big thank you to everyone who attended Easter

Bingo on Monday night. We were delighted by the

overwhelming sense of community spirit we

experienced. It was heartwarming to witness

families coming together to celebrate and enjoy

each other's company. Your presence and

participation truly made the occasion a memorable

one. Special mention to Mr Cooper who did an

excellent job as the Bingo Caller and to the

Friends of the School who organiser and ran

fantastic event. We raised a grand total of ____

which will go towards school trips. 



Next term reminder

If any adult has concerns about the
welfare of any child, then they have
a responsibility to call the Children’s
Customer Services Centre on 01522
782111. Further advice on this can be
obtained from school Designated
Officers (Mrs Joanne Richardson
and Mrs Debbie Glover)

safeguarding 
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follow us on twitter @Benjamin_adlard

Just a reminder school is closed on Monday 15th

April for a staff training day. School will reopen on

Tuesday 16th April at the normal time. Breakfast

Club will run as normal that first week back but

there will be no After School Clubs that week. 

We wish you all a Happy Easter from everyone at

Benjamin Adlard Primary School. 


